Dear members,

As you know, on June 23 the online discussion was held within the IPWG.

The main topic discussed was the current situation in Iran. During the
debates some very important and controversial questions were raised.
Due to complexity of the issue the discussion also touched the problem
of Israel and US regional policy. Still, a lot of questions remain
without answer and need more detailed and thorough consideration,
which is expected from our next meetings.

We were very happy to welcome Ana, Anatoli, Emmanuel, Ilker, Marcin,
Serkan, Thomas and Vera, and we want to thank them for expressing
interest and contributing to launching the IPWG initiative.

We hope that online discussions will become our good tradition and we
encourage all of you to be part of the IPWG history!

With this, we encourage you to suggest the topics that would be
interesting for you to discuss. We are open to your ideas and welcome
all of them.


Yours,
IPWG board
